
The first Sunday morning


of each month we


celebrate the Sacrament


of Holy Communion.


Communion is open to


all who seek to follow in


the way of Christ, both


children and adults.

If you are reading this


newsletter online, be on


the lookout for orange


text - it's linked up to


documents and web


pages that you might


find helpful or


interesting.
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We celebrate two


Sunday morning worship


services at 8:00 and


10:00. Nursery care is


available at the 10:00


service. 

WORSHIP WITH US 

If you have a celebration,


prayer request, or other


contribution for the


newsletter, please email


us 7-10 days before the


first day of the month. 

CONTRIBUTE TO THE

NEWSLETTER

DAFFODILS IN BLOOM!
This past November, over 200 daffodils were gifted to our church

from the Port Washington Garden Club. Jane Spalding, Jeanne

Mantsch, and Beckie Perez got to work, albeit on a 70 degree

sunny day, planting the bulbs throughout Creekside Commons,

around the periphery of the church, and surrounding the First

Congregational Church sign.

The daffodils are in full bloom and the pops of vibrant yellow are

a joyful sight! Daffodils are strong and resilient flowers that will

pop up year after year and multiply! You might be interested to

know that daffodils are a sign of spring and symbolize new

beginnings and rebirth.

CHURCH SCHOOL IS HOSTING A COLLECTION TO
REFRESH CHILDREN'S ACTIVITY BAGS

Our Church School met for the last

time this program year on April 30,

but their service to the church

continues. The kids invite you to

contribute to their mini-collection

drive to help refresh our children's

activity bags in the sanctuary. 

Please consider donating the following items; you can drop off in

the entryway throughout this month: 

New or gently used coloring books 

Activity books

Crayons, washable markers

Stickers Thank you!


